
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      ALL SAINTS 

  NEWS 

Contact us  
Office  01179741355 
Web  www.allsaintsclifton.org   
Email  office@allsaintsclifton.org 
Address  68 Pembroke Road, Clifton, Bristol, BS8 3ED 
 
Vicar  Fr. Charles Sutton                            Home 0117 9078088 
Mobile  07785912663                                   Email charleses@me.com 
Associate Priest Fr Paul Hawkins 
 

 

       27th April 2025 
Easter 2 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
Blessed Virgin Mary 

   

 
 
 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The views and opinions expressed in this Newsletter are those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect the 
views or positions of the All Saints Church community. 

 

Lent, Holy Week and Easter 
Thank You! 

 

All of us have been engaged in many and various ways through the six weeks of Lent, Holy Week and 
the Easter Festival. Through prayer, presence, reflection, learning and growth. Through activity: from 
singing and serving; flowers (in church) and flowers (Garden of Repose); cleaning and caring; and in so 
many other less visible ways! 
                                                                                                                 Thank You! 

http://www.allsaintsclifton.org/
mailto:charleses@me.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
The Parish Office will be closed on Thursday 1st 
May and Friday 2nd May 
 
If you would like to contact All Saints Office please 
e mail. office@allsaintsclifton.org 
 

Only 4 spaces left ! 
Don’t miss this unique 
opportunity. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

Thursday 1st May 
 

         
 

The Atrium will be used for Polling on Thursday 1st May  during elections for the West of 
England Mayor. 
Entry to the Polling station will be through the right hand door, entry to the church will be to 
the left. 
If you are attending church for any reason, other than to use the Polling station, please 
make sure you enter through the correct door and make your way through the Church. 
                                                                                                                                                  Thank you 
 
 
 

The May Matinee will on the 4th and Organ Recitals will be performed throughout the 
month from the 7th. 

 

   



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
The next meeting of Friends Together will be on 
Thursday 1st of May at 10.00 am. 
 
 

Please note  
This month, in order to avoid the Polling Station area, 
please access the Randall Room by turning left as you 
come in through the church doors, then going through 

church,  

❗There will be someone on the door to guide you in 

the right direction❗ 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Tickets for the next Parish Lunch, on 
Sunday 18th of May, go on sale this week. 

 
 

An opportunity to meet friends, old and new 
and enjoy a home cooked lunch. 

 
A Cash Bar will be available. 

 
Book your place early to avoid 

disappointment 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TEA AND TAIZÉ AT ALL SAINTS                                          Sunday, 4th May, 4.00 pm 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Please come and enjoy a cup of tea (or 

coffee) followed by a simple, meditative 

service based on the worship practised by 

the  ecumenical Taizé community in France 

which welcome people from all over the 

world.  (www.taize.fr).  Everyone is 

welcome. This will be a contemplative 

service in a relaxed, candlelit setting, with 

beautiful chants, prayerful silence, and short 

readings. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 1st May 2025                            
 

St Philip and St James                                         
 

6.00pm 
 

Festival Mass 
 

http://www.taize.fr/


 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayers Requests 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Those of the parish and our hearts whom we remember in our Prayers: 
  
Sunday  
Tabitha Clark,  Ruth and Richard Harding,  Katie Norman,  Neal Gordon,  Joyce Shepherd, 
Cynthia Ashford   Sathia Aruliah  the O'Sullivan family   Susie King   Arthur Cleaver  
 Vyard Angel Wray  Nicky Epinay    Oussama and Claire Sader  Sarah      Jean Bradford   
Adam Chivers    Lucille Osafa   Andrew French 
 
Monday  
Sue Hilliar  Hugh Farry 
Tuesday.  
Ryan Lindsey  George Lymperopoulos  Pam Parker 
Wednesday 
Katrina and Katherine King, Philip Miles, Diana Verity, Samantha Tucker, Maureen Mumford     
Thursday  
Steve Cooper  Barbera Freeman  Remi Clarke 
Friday  
Charlotte Hopkins, Caroline Semon, Nicole Kaneza   Nadine Benn    Zoe Punyer 
Saturday  
 
The Departed  
Maureen Badman    Pat LePetit   Richard Ashby     Jean Detheridge     Olivia Griffiths  
Ann Wardrop  John Badman   Charles Easmon   Elisabeth Morgan 
 
Years’ Minds - this week we remember: 
 
Pat Fenley   Margaret Williams   Ian Cannell     Wendy Bray (Pr) 
 

‘In a little while the world will no longer 
see me, but you will see me; because I 
live, you also will live.’ 
                                                  (John 14: 19). 
 
Please let Fr Charles know of anyone who 
would like to be remembered within the 
weekly prayer list or anyone who you 
would like to be remembered in prayer. 

        

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sylvia ( Joyce) Briarley   Muriel Chant    Julian Smith       
 

ALL SAINTS 
NEWS 

 
PRAYERS 

Mon 
28 

George, Martyr, Patron of England 304 - transferred 
A soldier of Palestinian/Greek origins and member of the Praetorian Guard.  Sentenced 
to death for his Christian faith.  Venerated by Christians and Muslims (commonly known 
as El Khudder and possibly buried in the mosque of Nabi Jurjis).  Became an heroic figure 
in England during and after the Crusades and established by Edward III with the ‘Most 
Noble Order of the Garter’ 

Tue 
29 
  

Mark The Evangelist  -  transferred  
Mark’s identity not clear. But, putting authorship aside, the power of the first Gospel and 
the symbol of the Lion – roaring out the Good News.  Pray that we at All Saints may ‘Roar 
out the Gospel’ 

Wed  
30  

Mass 10.00 am   Pandita Mary Ramabai 1922. Indian Social Reformer and Sanskrit 
scholar.   
Primary focused on well-being and education of woman, fallen women, and those who 
are cast out.  Pray for women in society – especially in those places where women are 
seen as ‘belongings’ 

Thurs 
May 
1 

Philip and James - Apostles 
James and Philip were simple people, yet they became foundation stones of the Church, 
and we are reminded again that holiness and its consequent apostolate are entirely the 
gift of God, not a matter of human achieving. All power is God’s power, even the power 
of human freedom to accept his gifts. “You will be clothed with power from on high,” 
Jesus told Philip and the others. 
 

Fri 
2 
  

Mass   10.00am           Athanasius, Bishop of Alexandria and Teacher 373 
We pray for the Coptic (Egyptian) Church.  Originate from Alexandria in Apostolic period.  
The Coptic Church is persecuted by ISIS – we join their prayer ‘when will this stop?’  
 

Sat 
3  

Remembering those who are persecuted and die for their faith, whilst at prayer or simply 
because of their declared religion  – Christian, Jewish, Muslim, Sikhs, Hindus, Buddhists 
and of all faiths 

Sunday 
4 
 
 
 
  

3rd Sunday  of Easter 
 
Almighty Father, who in your great mercy gladdened the disciples with the sight of the 
risen Lord: give us such knowledge of his presence with us, that we may be strengthened 
and sustained by his risen life and serve you continually in righteousness and truth 
 
Early Worship   9.00am                                     Parish Mass      10.30am 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to give regularly to the 
Church, please set up a standing order to the 
church account, details below  
Parochial Church Council of All Saints 
Account No. 65256747  
sort code 08 92 99 
 
Gift Aid forms are available from the office     
office@allsaintsclifton.org 

 

We are committed to safeguarding children, young 
people, victims of domestic abuse and vulnerable 

adults. 
If you have any Safeguarding concerns please contact :  
The Parish Safeguarding Officers - Caroline Davenport & 
Janice Callow at  office@allsaintsclifton.org marked  for 
the attention of the Safeguarding Officer.  

 
 
 

mailto:office@allsaintsclifton.org

